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On February 20, 2019, R.L. Adams Plastics Inc. was inspected by Mr. Adam Shaffer, 

Environmental Quality Analyst from EGLE. During the course of the inspection, two violations 
of the MI-ROP-N7221-2015a were found. R.L. Adams Plastics has taken immediate action to 

correct the violations as follows: 

Violation 1: Failure to record daily pressure drop readings. 

This violation was due to operators failing to log entries several days between January 2018 and 
January 2019. R.L. Adams took immediate action to correct this mistake by adding a condition to 
the daily production sheet, where operators will not be able to save the daily production notes if 
the "dust collector reading" field is blank. This also serves as a preventive measure to avoid 

errors in the future. 

Violation 2: Incorrect stack dimension. 

The stack that replaced SVEXTRl is listed on the MI-ROP-N7221-2015a as a 24" diameter 
when it actually measures 42". This was a mistake where numbers were interchanged on the PTI. 
R.L. Adams took corrective action by submitting a new Permit to Install application to amend 

theROP. 

The three stacks venting horizontally, identified as SVLRGBAG, SVSMLBAG and 
SVRECLAIM were replaced on April 23, 2019 by three new stacks that vent vertically. Table 1 
shows the measurements requested on the Violation Notice for the nine stacks not requested 

during the site inspection. 

If you have any futther questions or need additional information, please contact me at: 

(616) 261-4400 Ext. 245, or via e-mail aarrieta@goadams.com 

sb1/ 
Anette Arrieta 
Industrial Engineer 
R.L. Adams Plastics Inc 


